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Barnett, Mary

From: beth ardapple <bethardapple@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 4:08 PM
To: Wise, Jim
Subject: Comment on proposed 303(d)

Mr. Wise, Thank you for speaking with me on the phone. Please accept this comment in support of 
the comment of Ross Noland on behalf of Arkansas Public Policy Panel, pertaining to the July 26, 
2018, proposed revisions to the 2018 Arkansas Integrated Water Quality Monitoring and Assessment 
list. 
 
I want to endorse and support the three points that Mr. Noland makes and which he explains in his comment: 
1. The Draft 303(d) List Does not Account for Antidegradation 

2. The Category 4b Purported Alternative Pollution Controls are not “Required” 

3. The Category 4b Determinations Document is Deficient. 

 

Thank you for your work and for the opportunity to add my comment in support of Mr. Noland and Arkansas Public 
Public Policy Panel. 

Beth Ardapple 

337 NC 4840 

Mt. Judea, AR 72655 

(870)434-5265 
bethardapple@gmail.com 
 


